
Information regarding the Imperial Drive Pipe Lining Project:  

•	 Construction costs of approximately $34,797 will be funded by LOST.
•	 The Contractor, Pensacola Concrete Construction Co., Inc., will limit construction activities to 

the area of the county’s existing drainage easements, and the public right-of-way.
•	 Construction is expected to take place Monday through Saturday, 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
•	 Long-term obstructions in the road right-of-way are not anticipated.
•	 Areas planned to be temporarily disturbed will be returned to their previous state.
•	 You will be provided access to your property at all times, although there may be short periods 

when a driveway or an entrance may be temporarily blocked as equipment and materials 
are moved during construction.

•	 Every effort will be made by the contractor to minimize inconveniences to area residents. 
•	 An Escambia County Inspector will monitor the construction areas daily.
•	 We appreciate your cooperation and patience during this construction process.

Construction Notice of Commencement
Imperial Drive Pipe Lining Project

Project Overview

Resident Information

Escambia County’s Engineering Division will soon begin the Imperial Drive Pipe Lining Project in 
District 1.  This project involves the installation of a cured-in-place pipe liner to a damaged county 
stormwater pipe located on a county easement adjacent to 8142 Imperial Drive. Construction is 
expected October - November, weather permitting. 

Project Manager: Nick Chauvin  
(850) 375-3719

NJCHAUVIN@myescambia.com 
Media Calls: 850-595-3476

More information on this  
and other projects available at:

myescambia.com/projects

Project Map


